
Best Car Show in Arizona! 
Concours in the Hills 2022 

February 12th 
 
 
Saturday, Feb 12th.  We will drive down to Fountain Hills for their annual Concours in 
the Hills at Fountain Park.  This is a great car show, in 2020 there were 1051 cars on 
display!  For more details on the event see https://www.concoursinthehills.org/ 
 
 

 
 
There is no fee, however, please register so that we know to expect you: 
 
https://www.motorsportreg.com/events/drive-to-concours-in-hills-northern-arizona-
pca-mountain-855714 
 
We will meet at the Maverik gas station at Highway 69 and Fain Road in Dewey at 8:00 
AM for the drivers meeting and a departure at 8:30 am sharp.   
 
This year, we will travel via Hwy 260 and Hwy 87, weather permitting. The drive time 
will be around 2:30, coming in the back way into Fountain Hills to avoid the Phoenix 
traffic. There will be a brief break stop at the Speedway station along Hwy 87 on the 
South side of Payson.  

https://www.concoursinthehills.org/
https://www.motorsportreg.com/events/drive-to-concours-in-hills-northern-arizona-pca-mountain-855714
https://www.motorsportreg.com/events/drive-to-concours-in-hills-northern-arizona-pca-mountain-855714


 
Weather Alternate:  If weather is poor on the Rim, we will provide alternate route 
information the day before the drive. 
 
If you are coming from other areas, meet on I-17, Hwy 260 Exit, at the Burger King 
parking lot for a drivers’ briefing. Please be there at 9:00 AM. 
 
Parking is tough for this event so there will be no designated arrival point there. 
However, let’s try to gather at the Veteran’s Memorial on the south side of the lake 
around 11am to wander as a group or you are free to wander around on your own to view 
the cars and talk with their owners. 
 
There are many places for lunch at Fountain Park, including great food trucks, so we 
won’t have an organized lunch gathering. 
 
There will be no organized drive back, so you are free to choose your own route. 
 
Questions?  Contact Maynard Goff at mgoffiii@gmail.com or 407-462-3359. 
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